
 

   

PT PLN (Persero) has issued a Letter of Intent to PT Pelayaran Bahtera Adhiguna 

(BAg), pursuant to which BAg shall provide the FSRU and Gas Pipeline System 

(FSRU Services) to deliver the gas to PLTG Gorontalo 100 MW. 

BAg now invites an experienced, proven, professional  and competent FSRU 
services  companies a partnership company to provide : 
1. New Built Dedicated FSRU with minimum storage and regasification capacity  is 
 15,000 CBM and 30 MMSCFD. 
2.  Suitable Gas Pipeline System to deliver gas to the Power Plant. 
 

Invited bdder are : 
- Single bidder should be Indonesian company which have relevant LNG 

experiences (transportation, storage or gas handling) and Dun & Brandstreet 
(D&B) Rating minimum 5A2. 

- Consortium bidder should have an Indonesian company as consortium leader 
with same criteria as above, Maximum 4 companies. 

 

Bid documents are available on : 
November 02nd – 04nd, 2016 

Within office hours, at office address bellows : 
PT Pelayaran Bahtera Adhiguna (BAg) 

Jl Kalibesar Timur No 10-12  
Jakarta Barat 11110 – Indonesia 

Phone : +6221 6912547 - 49 
 

BID INVITATION 


